
April 15, 2002

Traci Kime 
Registration Assistant 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

And Safeguards 

Dear Ms Kime: 

Enclosed is the completed registration certificate for a General License. Our current 
registration number is 9150. The only change is our physical address.  

Thank you, 

Cathy T4 omton 
Dir of Compliance 
Boyce & Bynum Pathology Laboratories


